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No On-Street Parking on the Newly 
Reconstructed Canal Street in Carlsbad 

 
As the newly reconstructed Canal Street nears completion, the New Mexico Department of 
Transportation would like to remind motorists that there is no longer on-street parking on this 
section of Canal Street. 
 
As part of the public involvement/preliminary design process, it was decided to eliminate the on- 
street parking so that medians/left turn lanes could be installed as part of the reconstruction. This 
will allow for motorists to make left turns at the intersections without blocking the through 
traffic. 
 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation and the Contractor, James Hamilton 
Construction Company out of Silver City, thank the citizens of Carlsbad for their patience during 
the reconstruction of Canal Street. 
 
Again, as a reminder, motorists are asked not to park on Canal Street as there are no longer any 
on-street parking spaces. 
 
For up-to-date road construction information throughout the state, visit nmroads.com or call 511. 
 
For specific questions regarding the project you may contact Buddy Pendergrass, NMDOT 
Project Manager at (575) 234-0344. 
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